
 

We are really very happy for the acceptance to 

this program. It’s our first participation in a e-

twinning program and we are glad to work with 

schools from Turkey, Romania and Poland. It will 

be an excellent experience. 

 

 



 

 

The logo of the 4th Gymnasio Oraiokaiokastro, 

which got the first place after voting for the logo 

of the program « Discovering plant ecology in my 

town» 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Voting through internet results form made by Mrs. 

Handa from Istanbul. Thank you so much. 

 

 



 

 

Our children are very happy to work together. 



 

Small olive trees in our school yard. 



 

Olive trees also at both sides of our central school 

entrance. 



 

Our beautiful neighborhood.  


